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November 22, 2024

Steve Urich

City of Hollywood

2600 Hollywood Blvd., Room 303
Hollywood, FL 33022

Subject: Piggyback Contract Offer for the Purchase of Polymer
RE: Broward County; Agreement No. OPN2118441B1

Dear Mr. Urich,

Polydyne Inc. is pleased to offer the City of Hollywood the option to piggyback the purchase of
cationic emulsion polymer, CLARIFLOC SE-1097, from the referenced Broward County contract.
While CLARIFLOC SE-1097 was not specifically included in this solicitation, it does include
CLARIFLOC EA-149. CLARIFLOC SE-1097 and EA-149 are similar in composition. With this
piggyback agreement, the unit price for CLARIFLOC SE-1097 will be $1.55/Lb. in bulk. The term
of this Agreement began August 20, 2024, and continues through August 19, 2025. It includes
four one-year renewals at adjusted prices. Amendment No. 3 and Broward County’s
acceptance are attached for your reference. All terms and conditions stated therein will apply.

Thank you for your business. We look forward to the opportunity to continue supplying the City
of Hollywood. Should you have any questions regarding this offer, please feel free to contact
Chris Cherp, Sr. Technical Sales Representative, at (941) 961-3998. Upon review of this
proposal and the documents provided herein, please send notification of the City’s acceptance
via email to bids@polydyneinc.com

Best regards, /

Y

Sr. Vice-President

Enclosures

Polydyne Inc. « 1 Chemical Plant Road ¢ Riceboro, GA 31323 USA - Tel 800.848.7659
























From: Wilf, John

To: Sandy Wells
Cc: O"Connell, Ellie
Subject: RE: Contract Extension
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 8:00:17 AM
Attachments: imaqge002.png
image003.png

Good morning, Sandy,

It is Broward County’s intent to exercise the available contract renewals on
OPN2118441B1.

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Thank you,

BRIGWARD

John Wilf, Contracts/Grants Administrator

Water and Wastewater Services, Business Operations Division
2555 West Copans Road, Pompano Beach, FL 33069

Office: 954-831-3233

Fax: 954-831-3242

www.broward.org/waterservices

From: Sandy Wells <swells@polydyneinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 4:12 PM

To: Wilf, John <JWILF@broward.org>

Subject: FW: Contract Extension

Please see below. | received an out-of-office email from Ellie O’Connell with instructions to forward
my email to you.

Thank you for your help.
Best regards,

Sandy Wells
Sr. Bid Specialist
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